
Summer 1
2024

Reward Assembly

Attendance:
KS1: 2M -94%

KS2:  4D – 95.5% 

Value of the week:  Responsibility 
Reading Cup: 

KS1: 3F- 75%
KS2:  4C.S- 76%

Homework Heroes:

We have celebrated some 
amazing home learning this week.  Well done 

to year 4 for writing out your multiplication in 
anticipation of the national tests next month!

If you are having trouble with anything, 
please do speak to your child’s class teacher.

                          

Message of the week
Dear Parents and Carers, the children have enjoyed the better weather, typical for 
England, it will be up and down so please ensure your child has at least a water bottle to 
keep hydrated.

The Brit School request
It has been brought to our attention that some Crescent families have been trying to cut 
through the Brit School.  Please be reminded that The Brits do not allow access to the 
general public and will turn you away so do not be surprised.  Please follow the Brit School 
procedures as it is a very busy working school and the safety of both school’s children are 
ours are our main priority.

Important Dates- Next Week

Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May
Year 6 SATS Week

UNIFORM REMINDER – HIGH STANDARDS

We understand that uniform can be expensive and that when children lose items, this can cost 
more than expected, however, it has been notable recently that children are not attending 
school in the correct uniform, particularly, PE KIT. 

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD ATTENDS SCHOOL IN THE CORRECT UNIFORM
• Purple T-shirt with or without logo
• Black P.E shorts
• Black plimsolls or plain trainers (high tops are fashion not sport)
• Plain black/grey tracksuit if needed during outdoor PE

Our policy is not to allow children to take part in PE lessons if they do not have the correct PE kit.

Please speak to the Family Support Team to request items for £1 per garment if you need to 
replace:  admin@thecrescent.croydon.sch.uk

mailto:admin@thecrescent.croydon.sch.uk


ECheck out our learning gallery:

ELP- The children were learning about 
shapes and spiders

The Lighthouse – Looking at our topic 
book-”The Storm Whale”

Year 4- The children have been learning 

about the Pentecost and working on their 
acting skills to create a role play about 

this. 

Mrs Missons -Subject Leader for Art- “Self 
Portraits” for the day in the life Topic 

Work.

Reception – The children were labelling the 

different parts of the Gruffalo. Including his 
purple prickles and orange eyes.

Year 3 – The children have been working on 
Vintage posters in art and learning to tell 

the time.

Year 5- Amazing display of their current topic

of 'The Holiday Show’.

Year 6- have been experimenting with 
materials to test friction as part of our 

Fairground topic.
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